
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

November 27, 2013 

 

 

 

Matthew Davis 

620 E. Homer St. #10 

Milwaukee, WI 53207 

 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

 

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 26, 2013, the Licenses Committee 

recommended and the Common Council approved, a motion to rescind the warning letter 

previously issued along with the renewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license based the 

dismissal of your police record.  That warning letter has been expunged from your record. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

      JAMES R. OWCZARSKI 

      City Clerk 

 


